
AVETON GIFFORD TENNIS COURT RULES 

FROM 24th FEBRUARY 2022 

MEMBERSHIP 
Annual Membership is available to book online or by contacting our membership secretary, Keren 
Young. (Tel 07971 050687). Membership renews and fees are payable on 1st April each year.   

 

LIVING WITH COVID 
All Covid restrictions have now been removed. However, we ask that you remain considerate of 
other court users and do not use the court if you are symptomatic or have recently tested 
positive for Covid-19. Hand sanitizer is also provided for your use.  

 

RULES FOR THE COURT 
All court users must abide by the following rules: 

1. Booking is made online through ClubSpark.  The member booking must include the names of 
all participants when making their booking. 

2. The court may only be used by members or those paying for the use of the court as casual 
users. 

3. Access to the court is via a combination padlock. The padlock code will be changed from time 
to time and the current code is sent in the booking confirmation email. Members must not 
give the code to non-members.  

4. The court may only be used for tennis-based activities. 
5. No more than 4 players on the court at one time except during supervised coaching sessions. 
6. Members may book the court up to 7 days in advance. Bookings are for a maximum of 1 hour 

between 4pm and 8pm and 2 hours at other times. 
7. Organised AGTC club coaching can be booked up to 4 weeks in advance. 
8. Anyone attending coaching sessions MUST be a member (after one initial “taster” session). 
9. The gate must be locked on leaving the court. 
10. The court must be cleared of litter on leaving. 
11. Children under 16 years must be supervised by a named adult to be present and responsible 

for them. 
12. Appropriate sports footwear with non-marking soles must be worn on the court. 
13. Court damage or faults should be reported to the Club Chair, Ouvrielle Lindfield Roberts  

(Tel 07974 261771, Email: ouvrielle@gmail.com). 

Please note that the Aveton Gifford Tennis Court is not supervised. AGTC cannot accept 
any responsibility whatsoever for any loss, damage or injury while using the court. All 
users of the court do so at their own risk and are responsible for their own safety and for 
deciding whether the court is in a fit state for play. The parents or guardians of any 
children (under the age of 16) are responsible for their children’s supervision whilst using 
the court.  

 


